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Family Café – Harvest 
 

Date: Tuesday 1st October 

Time: 2.15 drinks, 2.30 start – 3.30 

 

Welcome to our first family café of the year. Our family cafés are an opportunity to come 

into school and join in with your children’s learning. Our first café of the year is linked to 

Harvest.  

 

 

 

 

 

We invite parents, carers, grandparents to join us for a harvest singing performance by the 

children followed by some craft activities for you to join in with.  We ask that only two 

adults maximum per child attend each café please, younger children are also welcome as long 

as they are not taken out of nursery or school for this. 

 

We call it a café as we like to put on teas, coffees and juice for you to enjoy, sometimes with 

a snack too! To ensure safety for the children, if you wish to enjoy a hot drink please bring 

your own cup with a secure lid and we will provide the rest. 

 

Each café will be held on a different weekday and time of day to ensure you can attend at 

least one throughout the year. Please do not worry if you cannot attend, the teaching staff 

will support your child in the activities for them to enjoy. 

 

If you have any further questions please email the office and these will be passed onto me. 

 

Thank you 

Mrs N Farrell 

EYFS Leader 


